



The Michigan race cancelled due to unsafe waves



Sunday, August 5th,

A huge turnout of over a hundred thousand spectators waited as the race was first delayed and then cancelled as the team sat ready in the boat to go racing. The waves became unsafe for racing and the coast guard pulled the plug out.



Photos Paul Kemel

Today, the Blacksand boat is back in Florida after a 23 hour transport from the furthest race on our schedule. Gary Ballough and Omar Danial are looking forward to racing in New York City in September.

Calendar of the next races :
New York City, September 9
Clearwater Florida, September 30
Key West Florida, November 11

Press contact : Isabelle Thomas
Tél. +41 22 307 28 33
isabelle@blacksandgeneve.com

